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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I would like to urge you to pass SB 974-1.  Oregon's current land use process is 

needlessly long and expensive.  Also, design reviews and appeals to approvals tack 

on even more expenses, all of which drives the cost of housing up.   

 

How SB 974-1 can help solve these challenges, which would help us builders and 

developers pass along the savings to consumers.  Please support this bill. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Jordan Schweiger 


